
 

 

 
 

Downtown Parking Changes Recommendation  
June 3, 2019 Council Workshop 

 

TITLE 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  

 

PURPOSE:  On May 14, the Parking Advisory Committee (PAC) reviewed three parking change 

requests. The May 14 PAC staff reports are attached to this agenda item for your reference. The 

recommended changes by the Committee are shown and described in Figure 1.  

 

 

 

Figure 1:  

(1) Two 10 minute parking spots by Columbia Litho (current 2 hour limit.) 

(2) Remove 10 minute parking spot on NE Cedar St (would revert to 3 hour limit.) 

 (3) Loading Zone for Camas Antiques (current 2 hour limit.) 

 

FINDINGS:  The Committee recommends the establishment of two 10 minute parking spots for 

Columbia Litho instead of the requested 30 minutes parking spots. Based on feedback from the Camas 

Police Department. 10 minute parking spots can be monitored and enforced, while the monitoring of 

30 minute parking spots is problematic.  

The committee advises adding a loading zone at location (3) as it provides better access for moving 

freight. See Figure 2.  
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Figure 2: Recommended Loading Zone on Birch Street (marked in red.)   

 

RECOMMENDATION:  If Council desires, staff will bring back a resolution prepared by the City 

Attorney with the recommended parking changes for Council’s consideration.  

 


